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The St Andrew’s tree in 

the churchyard looked 

wonderful with its ‘Alice 

in Wonderland’ theme. 

The hats, teapots, 

drink-me bottles and 

cards came from 

classes across the 

school. Copper class 

really enjoyed their 

visit. 

 

 

It was very 

Christmassy and 

festive in year 2 last 

week. They were busy rehearsing their nativity play and 

familiarising themselves with the story by writing their own 

books on the big event. In DT the children have been 

designing pop up Christmas cards ready to send to their 

loved ones. The wintery theme continues in Literacy, 

where they focused on ‘The Snowman by Raymond 

Briggs’. The best bit was when the children generated their 

own ideas for a story about a snowman who comes to life 

and the many adventures he goes on. 

 

In Swallowtail class the children have been engrossed helping Santa in his workshop 

carefully wrapping presents for all the children around the world. 

 

 

I am delighted the star has been found. By 

Friday, I thought we were going to have to invest 

in a new one. How kind it was of Mrs Rolfe to 

take it and add more glitter. The children had so 

much fun writing, investigating and especially 

accusing the suspects. Thank you to Miss 

Blandford, Miss Morgan and Mr Manning for 

making it such a wow week of writing. 

 

See the school website for a full sequence of 

events… 

 

 

 



 

 

Mrs Collier, Year 1 teacher, has had a little boy 06.12.20 8lb 1oz. 

Mummy and Jasper are happy and doing very well 

 

As part of the RE curriculum we use a resource called 
‘Understanding Christianity’ to facilitate the children in their 
understanding of the key concepts surrounding the Christian faith. 
Each year group was given a key concept to explore and represent 
creatively. Each canvas represents a key concept through the eyes 
of the children.  

 

God – Foundation Stage        Creation – Year 1   Fall -Year 2  

 

People of God -Year 3                 Incarnation -Year 4 

Gospel – Year 5 

Salvation – Year 6         Kingdom of God – Copper Class 
 
These are now proudly displayed in Manser Hall – we hope it won’t be long until you are able 
to see them for yourselves. Thank you to Miss Stott for organising this opportunity for the 
whole school.  

Wishing all of our families a very Merry Christmas! 

The St Andrew’s Team  


